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May 5, 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
You have been selected by the principal at your child’s school and are invited to attend the District Family 
Engagement Committee for the Okeechobee County School District.  Members of this committee will 
meet to consider and advise on current Family Engagement practices as well as plan for the 2019-2020 
school year.   
 
Students with involved parents are more likely to get good grades, take classes that are more challenging, 
have better attendance, and graduate. Family Engagement is essential to the success of our students and 
schools. Your views, concerns and input are valuable to our district and we welcome the opportunity to 
collaborate with you. The goal is to improve the educational experience of students and their families in 
order to promote learning and student success. 
 
Please respond to me by email or phone to indicate whether you will be in attendance at the District 
Family Engagement Committee meeting which will be held on May 22nd at 6:00 PM in the Board Room of 
the Okeechobee County School Board Office.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Trisha Jennings 
Okeechobee County School District 
Grants & Special Programs: TSA 
700 SW 2nd Avenue 
Okeechobee, FL 34974 
863-462-5000 ext. 262 

 
Achieving Excellence: Putting Students First! 


